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RRWGA BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

June 24, 2024 
RR Clubhouse 
 

Sue Galinski, President, called the meeting to order at 9:02 AM 

 

Secretary’s Report 

May minutes were accepted and will be posted to the WGA website. 

 

Treasurer’s Report (Peggy Puckett) 

There was a balance in the general account of $7579.39.  This has been reconciled as 

of 5/31/2024 with the UMB bank statement.  Deposits included dues from a new 

member and one withdrawal to refund a GHIN payment.  

There was a balance in the tournament account of $25,715.29.  Account has been 

reconciled with the UMB bank statement of 5/31/2024. Deposits included Hoof & Heels 

sponsor checks, member/member entries and eclectic entries.  Withdrawals included 

prize payouts for the eclectic tournament.     

The Treasurer’s report was accepted.  

 

Vice President’s Report (Candy Mikulik) 

Candy gave a well-deserved thank you to the play day committee from the entire board.  

They’ve done a great job this year.  Candy reviewed the remaining tournaments for 

2024.  All are on track.  The next tournament is The President’s Cup (formerly the 

red/blue tournament) on July 8 and 9.  There are 46 players signed up.  There will be 

cash payouts and lunch on day 2.  The format will change from last year – details will be 

forthcoming.   

Hoofs/Heels has 76 members signed up with a wait list of about 4 members.  

Tournament is on budget. 

Match play was another huge success, and pictures are now posted on the WGA 

website.    

Club Championship is on track. 
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Director of Golf (Craig Pullen) 

Craig was unable to attend 

 

Committee Chair Reports 

 

Rules (Gabie Bull) 

Gabie was unable to attend.   Nothing new to report. 

 

 Tuesday Play Day (Staci Brown, Yvonne Callaway) 

Yvonne had nothing new to report. 

  

Handicap Chair (Jamey Siefert, Jackie Williams) 

Jamey had nothing new to report. 

 

Social Chair (Becci Tomasek) 

Becci was unable to attend. 

 

Membership (Donna Phillips) 

We have 144 members with one new since the last report.  This includes 19 new 

members this year, and 56 of our members are dual members with the WLN. 

 

Publicity (Ana Corey) 

Ana was unable to attend.  The next Pioneer Press article will be about the match play 

tournament. 

Communication (Ruth Lowe) 

 

Birthday balls have been purchased for the rest of the year. 
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Special Committee Reports 

 

Golf and Greens (Sue Clearfield) 

Sue reported that new street signs have been ordered.  Four North will get a resod in 

August.  They are looking for a new silver tee location on West 6.  

 

Travel Golf (Jan Henson) 

Jan reported that she has secured a golf outing on September 23 in Grapevine.  Our 

course will be closed that day.  Minimum of 36 players and maximum of 144.  Entry fee 

will include lunch.  All 4 golf associations will be invited.  More information to follow.   

 

Red/Blue Tournament (Shannon Dunson and Brenda Watson) 

Shannon and Brenda were unable to attend.  See the Vice President’s report for an 

update. 

 

Hoof N Heels (Mary Burke) 

Mary was unable to attend.  Candy reported that the tournament is on track.   

 

Club Championships (Ann Brehm) 

 

Ann was unable to attend. 

 

New/Old Business 

No new/old business to discuss.  General WGA meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 

25th after playday. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
Donna M. Slater 
RRWGA Secretary 
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